
PUBLIC MEETING
Marquette Township

Budget Fiscal Year 2025
The Marquette Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed 
township budget for fiscal year 2025 at the Marquette Township Hall 7177 
E. James St., Pickford, MI on Monday, March 3, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. The 
regular March Board meeting will immediately follow. 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing. A copy of the proposed budget can 
be available for viewing at marquettetwp.org or by contacting Marquette 
Township Clerk 906-440-5445, renaeleese@gmail.com.


